
F.Y.I.
from the Policy Unit 
FYI-364 
Date: Friday, March 25, 2022

SUBJECT: Tucson Minimum Wage Increase April 1, 2022 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov  

This Policy FYI is to inform staff that effective April 1, 2022, the City of Tucson passed an initiative 
ballot increasing the Minimum wage to $13.00 per hour. Use the $13.00 per hour rate when 
assigning minimum wage in cases for establishment or modification with court dates of April 1, 
2022, or later. 
Future minimum wage increases for Tucson are set for the following. 

• $13.50 by January 1, 2023, (This will now be $13.85 in accordance with statute)
• $14.25 by January 1, 2024,
• $15.00 by January 1, 2025, and
• Increased by the rate of inflation rounded to the nearest multiple of $0.05 every January 

thereafter.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail
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